
 

Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 16th June 2023 
On Wednesday, the children enjoyed a morning of PE with Coach Pete. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

    
    

 

English 
On Monday we read ‘A Walk In London’. 
We made notes about all the places that the 
tourists visit in the story (part fiction/non-
fiction). Then using iPads, we researched a 
given landmark or area of London. Then we 
reverted back to our walk around the school 
and after talking about preposition 
(positional vocabulary) we wrote sentences 
like: Around the corner from the hall, is the 
Year 2 classroom. Noting that a comma is 
needed as it is a fronted adverbial. Now the 
children are learning about Nutfield 
Village. 
 

Maths 
This week we have been learning about 
‘Statistics’ (which includes learning about 
data – tally charts and bar charts). The 
children are really enjoying learning about 
tally charts and tables – it something that 
they may begin to relate to and recognise as 
a life (or future work) skill for how we 
record and read data. 
 
Dates 
Wednesday 14th June – Year 2 Wellbeing 

Wednesday – PE kits please 

PTFA Wear trainers for sweets for the 
Summer Garden Party - 16th June 
21st June – Year 2 Class Collective Worship 

Year 2 visit to Tower Bridge – Wednesday 
28th June (packed lunch/trainers and a 
waterproof depending on weather forecast) 
Sparkfish Think Space W/C 19th June 
PTFA Summer Garden Party - 24th June 
Trinity Farm Blessing and Hopathon- 29th 
June (9.30am blessing) 
 

Mrs Cordey, Miss Murray and Miss Lindsay 

 
 

Homework 
• Please learn the spellings in 

homework books. We discussed these 
words in class. Perhaps learn them 
at the weekend and then practise 
them every day before our spelling 
test on Friday. 

• Please complete the Maths 
homework which is linked to our 
learning on volume and capacity on 
Purple Mash. 

• It is so important to read every 
school day and would appreciated a 
note in the reading record (I know 
some children are starting to write 
in their own reading record but if 
they could do it in pencil or black 
pen please – thank you!). 

 
Hop-a-thon 
On Thursday 29th June the children will 
be participating in our annual school 
Hop-a-thon. Please find a letter and 
sponsorship form enclosed. Thank you 
for your support. 
 
Biodiversity and Sustainability Week 
This week, as part of our Outdoor 
Learning Biodiversity and 
Sustainability Week, the whole school 
got involved in an array of diverse, 
engaging and educational activities 
which will raise their awareness of 
environmental issues. The week 
concluded with a 'Trashion show' where 
we designed and made an outfit out of 
recycled materials linked to the theme 
of 'Kings and Queens' for the 
Coronation.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


